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South Sound Sea Hawkers volunteered at the Randall Morris Golf Tournament on Monday, September 13 at 
Fairwood Country Club in Renton. Thank you to Deanna, Ron Marilyn, Syl, Sue, Mike, Lou and Cindi for 
volunteering for the golf tournament.

Randall Morris GOLF TOURNAMENT

September Meeting

We know it has been confusing about the meeting in 
September. First is was on Tuesday, then Monday, but now it 
is back to Tuesday, September 21. This was due to The Sizzler 
changing their days off because of fewer employees. We are 

having a special speaker, Erika Thompson from the Wishing 
Well Foundation. Wishing Well Foundation is the charity the 

South Sound Sea Hawkers chose to receive shoes from the 
Kick for Kids campaign. Please come and support The Sizzler 

and the South Sound Sea Hawkers. We hope to see as many 
members as possible attending. Remember, masks are required.



Upcoming Events
september sea hawkers

the sizzler
September 21, 2021, 6:30 pm

Speaker: Erika Thompson

christmas watch party
December 12, 2021

vs the Houston Texans
Mark your calendars
more info to come

GAME BUS
Sue is reserving a bus to the home games again this 
year. If you have ridden before there are a couple of 
changes so please read the whole thing. The bus will 
be leaving 3 hours before game time since they are 
doing the additional checking at the stadium. We 
are thinking it will take longer for us to get in.

Bus leaves in front of the Bass Pro Shop on Hosmer 
St. You don’t have to be a Sea Hawker to ride. Bring 
your own drinks, no glass containers. Beverages will 
no longer be provided, but the football board will be 
there as always.

In Seattle the bus will park next to T-Mobile parking 
garage. Price depends on how many riders, from 
$40 to as low as $20 depending on the number of 
riders.There are two different bus sizes so please 
contact Sue at hawkette@comcast.net or 
253-468-6565 to let her know if you want to ride the 
bus.

Nominating Committee
We need a couple of people to volunteer to be on the 
nominating committee.

Everyone needs to start thinking about who will 
lead the chapter. We vote for the Officers at the 
November meeting. Brian Deren is not intending to 
continue on as president. If interested in being on 
the committee or running for an office, please let 
Brian know.

Touchdown City
The South Sound Sea Hawkers are hosting 
Touchdown City before the game on November 21st 
vs the Cardinals. If you are interested in helping at 
the Sea Hawkers area please contact Brian Deren. 

There are some changes for Touchdown City. We 
will not receive any field passes this year because of 
the safety of the players, coaches and staff. Also you 
will need a  game ticket to enter.

We are allowed five members that do not have 
tickets to volunteer. However, there are strict rules 
on this, so again Brian will be the person to explain 
the rules.watch parties

South Sound Sea Hawkers would like to have watch 
parties for the away games. However, we don’t have 
a place yet. If anyone has an idea of where we could 
have a watch party, please let one of the officers 
know.

Wishing Well Foundation
The Foundation is South Sound Sea Hawkers 
selected charity for Kicks for Kids. The Wishing 
Well provides new and gently-used clothing and 
school supplies to children 0-18 years of age who are 
currently placed in the foster care system in Pierce 
County. They are the only foster support agency of 
its kind working in Pierce County.

They are a nonprofit support agency focused on the 
well-being of abused and neglected youth within the 
foster care system. Their mission is to provide the 
clothing, supplies, and experiences unavailable to 
most foster kids and to retain quality foster homes 
in Pierce County by addressing financial barriers to 
accepting foster placements.

The Wishing Well Store was broken into recently 
and many items were stolen. They are getting many 
donationsc, but still need more. If you would like to 
donate here is a link to Amazon. 
www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/genericItemsPage/
IAJGSB66LHYP. 
You could also bring the items to the meeting on Tuesday.



Monthly Meetings will be held at 
The Sizzler in Lakewood

Third Tuesday of the Month
No meeting in July

Next meeting September 21, 2021
If you have any information

for the newsletter send to Cindi Lang 
at langcindi4852@comcast.net

Seahawk Raffle Items
If you see different Seahawk items on sale, 
pick them up for the raffle and you will be 

reimbursed by the club.

South Sound Website:
•  www.southsoundseahawkers.com
Facebook:
•  South Sound Sea Hawkers

If you have any ideas for speakers
for the meetings please get in touch with 

Steve Bucholtz at sbucholtz@comcast.net

	 President	 Vice-President	 Treasurer	 Secretary

Brian Deren
253-223-9350

southsoundprez@comcast.net 

Steve Bucholtz
253-306-2668

sbucholtz@comcast.net

Sue Farley
253-468-6565

hawkette@comcast.net

Cindi Lang
253-219-0756

langcindi4852@comcast.net
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Kicks for Kids

If you haven’t heard, Blitz completed his ride 
across Washington State. He was challenging 
everyone to donate to Kicks for Kids which 
will provide up to 3000 shoes for children in 
need. The Sea Hawks chose the Sea Hawkers 
to participate in Kicks for Kids and each 
chapter was given a chance to name a charity 
they would like to donate the shoes to. In 
the next few weeks, everyone will find out 
all the details of how much was donated and 
what each charity will receive. Thank you to 
everyone from South Sound Sea Hawkers for 
donating.


